
Dear Parents, 

 

The school has been registered to participate in the ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative. To help us raise 

as much as possible for the school we need as many people as possible to register. 

It will not cost you any extra to participate. Adsa will add 0.5% of the cost of your total shop into the 

schools cashpot.  

We would be very grateful if you could encourage as many people as possible to add our school as 

their chosen school.  

I have included instructions below about how to register. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Copeland 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the Asda 

Rewards App 

click on this link. 

Click on ‘Great, 

count me in’. 



 

 

 

 

 

Click I have a 

school I want to 

choose. 

Enter the school 

details as shown. 

Click on Submit 

to confirm your 

choice. 

Remember to scan your 

barcode each time you shop 

to build your own cashpot 

alongside the schools. 


